SAN FERNANDD

Addendum No. 1 January 10, 2019

Project: Energy Efficiency Resources Audit

A. The following change to the Request for Proposals shall apply to this project.

1. Previously stated as:

The City will provide written responses to all questions received, by
Friday, January 9, 2019.

2. Changed to:

The City will provide written responses to all questions received, by
Friday, January 11, 2019.

Indicate the receipt of Addendum 1 by including in Contractor’s Proposal. FAILURE TO
DO SO WILL RENDER YOUR BID NON-RESPONSIVE

Approved by:

e YEVE

Yazdan Emrani, P.E. Date
Director of Public Works/City Engineer




